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7th June 2023 
 
Re: Year 12 Trip to the University of Lincoln 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
I am delighted to share with you details of an upcoming school trip to the University of Lincoln. The trip will take 
place on Wednesday 14th June and will include a full campus tour of the university, along with the opportunity to 
hear from current students on university life. Your child will also be able to attend taster lectures delivered by the 
academic team, gaining a valuable insight into university study. 

 
We will depart from school at 8.30am, students must arrive at school by 8.15am at the very latest. Students will 
return to school at approximately 4.00pm. The full cost of the coach travel to and from Lincoln will be covered by 
Corby Technical School and the event itself is free to attend. Your child will require a packed lunch for the day. 
 
To register your child, please can you complete the associated consent form via your child’s Wisepay account.  
Please do not hesitate to contact me via enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org if you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Mr Hallas 
Head of Sixth Form 
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